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‘You are all around me on every side; 

    you protect me with your power.’ 

Psalm 139:5 
 
In the January newsletter we wrote that we are curious what God would do through us and the ministry of Healing 
Words in 2017. We noticed that God said: GO! This is the time. It was confirmed by what we read in the Bible and 
by people who encourage us and pray for us. There was (and is) a growing desire to ‘step out’. Holding His hand. 
The idea to organize an event gradually took shape.  
 
Womens meeting May 13 

After months of preparation the first Healing Words activity in Holland took 
place. A womens meeting with the theme: ‘Come closer!’ We enjoyed to 
honor and worship the Lord together and to meet Him. We came closer to 
the Lord and in all rest and stillness we experienced Gods presence. It 
was an encouragement to us to meet many of you that morning. We 
received many beautiful, nice, encouraging and touching responses 
afterwards, also by mail. The lunch was delicious and in a cozy 
atmosphere the participants had all opportunity to talk to each other.  
 
We would like to thank everyone who has been praying for us. We experienced 
continually that we were supported by prayer. Like the Bible verse above from Psalm 
139 says:  

‘You are all around me on every side; you protect me with your power.’ 

 
 

Are you also present on November 11 2017?  
Lord willing on Saturday November 11 we organize another 
womens meeting with lunch. Again we are welcomed to rent 
the hall at Open Doors (Ermelo), and we are so happy with 
that. Many of you asked if there would be a ‘second chance’, 
because you could not attend the first time. The answer is 
yes! Someone encouraged us to organize a similar meeting. 
She said: “Those who were present on May 13 know the 
nature of the meeting. Perhaps they can invite other ladies to 
attend together.” It is ‘safe’. Nothing is required, not talking in 
groups or praying together, you can just ‘be’ yourselves. And 

come to rest “close to Jesus”.  
 
We desire to share His healing words through Gods Word, worship and prayer. It is a great privilege to serve the 
Lord and to see Him at work! 

 
Many thanks for your involvement with Healing Words and us! 
 
Many blessings to you,  
Suze and Anneke 
 
 
 
 
 

For your diary and calendar: D.V. Saturday November 11 2017 
Come closer! Womens meeting with lunch, Ermelo (10.00 hours).  
You are most welcome! Registration is open via info@healingwords.nl 

    info@healingwords.nl 
    www.healingwords.nl 
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attn. A. Muurling, Harderwijk  
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